
From: Steven Donziger [sdonziger@gmail.com]
Sent: Thursday, January 04, 2007 2:22 PM
To: toxico@ecuanex.net.ec
Subject: Re: Kohn, etc.

SEE BELOW

On 1/4/07, toxico@ecuanex.net.ec <toxico@ecuanex.net.ec> wrote:

> My Friend:

1. This news frightens me. We have to pay the bank by Tuesday for the overdraft we made. We should avoid problems with the bank. Havoc cannot provide us with the results until we pay them, and that means LV cannot start on the reports from the latest inspections, among other worries. Is there some way to exert pressure so that the money will be here on Monday? It's urgent.

HOW MUCH IS THE MINIMUM TO SEND FRIDAY OR MONDAY?

1. I just finished, and I'm sending it to you at the other email address. Several things about that:

a) The costs of the expert and the social part are not included. Did you talk to the Spanish guy yet? Pablo and I are going to meet on Saturday with another technician (Ramiro Merino, a toxicologist) and then we'll analyze.

I LEFT A MESSAGE WITH HIM. I'M PREPARING MATERIAL FOR MY RICH FRIEND, ASKING FOR A MILLION DOLLARS.

b) We have to define with Reyes how much and how we're going to pay him, to include that in the budget.

I WOULD SAY 3,000 FOR SIX MONTHS, STARTING ONLY AFTER THE ORDER COMES OUT, PLUS 15,000 FOR THE FINAL REPORT THAT WE'LL WRITE.

c) We have to decide which of the alternatives we're going to implement (300, 100 or 50 wells?)

I'M THINKING.

d) Once this is decided, we have to hire the geographer right away (see

budget) in order to have him buy the photographs still needed and the geo-references. This takes time and without the geo-referenced photographs we can't go to the field to do the work. Obviously it means we need money as soon as possible to start this (apart from the 35 JK is sending now)

SHOOT. HOW MUCH JUST TO BUY THE PHOTOGRAPHS NEEDED?

f) We have to decide who is going to coordinate the project, and that person should start preparing the operative part, looking for technicians, etc. Fausto, Luis?

I TALKED TO BOTH OF THEM. MAYBE THEY WILL SHARE.

3. We should work on the operating plan with the project coordinator and, based on the decision regarding that alternative, we'll implement. I could help the person who is going to take responsibility for the coordination.

PERHAPS IT HAS SOMETHING TO DO WITH THE DECISION... FOR DEVELOPING THE OPERATING PLAN, WE CAN LEARN A LOT, IF IT IS FEASIBLE TO DO ALL THE SITES, ETC., I DON'T KNOW

4. It's hard. An air-tight circle has been formed that prevents us from reaching the contacts we have. Almost everyone has turned off their cell phone or changed their number. By the way, tomorrow there's going to be a big ruckus here in Quito on account of the swearing in of the new congress. The people are organizing to give them a good welcome.

WITH EGGS, SHIT, MOLOTOVS, ETC.

REMIND ME: WE HAVE TO TALK ABOUT THE DOCUMENTARY FILMMAKERS... I'M STARTING TO REALIZE SOMETHING.

Let's talk later.

LY

> Three things:

>

> 1) Kohn says that he can send 35,000 next week. Is that ok?

> 2) Do we have the budgets for the global assessment?

> 3) Will we need operating plans for the [Attorney General]? Who does that?

> 4) Are we making efforts to get invited to the swearing in

>

> I'm going to see Kohn soon. Do you want to talk this afternoon?

> >

> SRD

> - -

> Steven Donziger

[See original for English]



State of New York)
 Estado de Nueva York)
) ss:
) a saber:
 County of New York)
 Condado de Nueva York)

Certificate of Accuracy
Certificado de Exactitud

This is to certify that the attached translation is, to the best of our knowledge and belief, a true and accurate translation from Spanish into English of the attached document.

Por el presente certifico que la traducción adjunta es, según mi leal saber y entender, traducción fiel y completa del idioma español al idioma inglés del documento adjunto.

Dated: January 13, 2011
 Fecha: 13 de enero de 2011

 Weikwang Ng (Jason)
 Project Manager – Legal Translations
 Merrill Brink International/Merrill Corporation

[firmado]

 Weikwang Ng (Jason)
 Gerente de Proyecto – Traducciones Legales
 Merrill Brink International/Merrill Corporation

Sworn to and signed before
 Jurado y firmado ante
 Me, this 13th day of
 mí, a los 13 días del
 January 2011
 mes de enero de 2011

 Notary Public
 Notario Público

[firmado]
 [sello]

GINA ST LAURENT
 Notary Public, State of New York
 No. 01ST6146442
 Qualified in New York County
 Commission Expires May 15, 2014

From: Steven Donziger [sdonziger@gmail.com]
Sent: Thursday, January 04, 2007 2:22 PM
To: toxico@ecuanex.net.ec
Subject: Re: Kohn, etc.

MIRE ABAJO

On 1/4/07, toxico@ecuanex.net.ec <toxico@ecuanex.net.ec> wrote:

> Amigo:

1. Me asusta esta noticia. Tenemos que pagar al banco el sobregiro que hicimos hasta el martes. Debemos evitar problemas con el banco. Havoc no puede entregarnos los resultados mientras nos le paguemos y por lotanto LV no puede avanzar con los informes de las ultimas inspecciones, ente otros apuros. Hay alguna forma de presionarle para que el dinero este aqui el lunes? Es urgente.

CUANTO ES LO MINIMO PARA MANDAR VIERNES O LUNES?

2. Precisamente acabo de terminar y le envio por el otro correo. Al respecto varias cosas:

a) No están incluidos los costos del perito y la parte social. Ya hablo con el español?. Pablo y yo vamos a reunirnos el sabado con otro técnico (Ramiro Merino, es toxicólogo)y luego analizaremos.

DEJE MENSAJE CON EL. ESTOY PREPARANDO MATERIAS PARA EL RICO AMIGO MIO, PIDIENDO UN MILLON DE DOLARES.

b) Tenemos que definir con Reyes cuanto y como le vamos a pagar para incluir en el presupuesto.

DIRIA YOU 3 MIL POR SEIS MESES, EMPEZANDO SOLAMENTE CUANDO ESTA LA PROVIDENCIA, MAS 15 MIL PARA EL INFORME FINAL QUE ESCRIBIRIMOS NOSOTROS.

c) Tenemos que decidir cual de las alternativas vamos a ejecutar (300, 100 o 50 pozos?)

ESTOY PENSANDO.

d) Una vez decidio esto, tenemos que contratar a la geografa ya (ver

presupuesto) para que compre las fotografias que faltan y los georeferencie. Esto toma tiempo y sin las fotografias georeferenciadas no podremos ir al campo a ejecutar el trabajo. Significa obviamente que necesitamos dinero lo mas pronto posible para empezar con esto (aparte de los 35 de JK mandaria ahora)

CHUTA. CUANTO SOLAMENTE PARA COMPARA FOTOGRAFIAS NECESARIAS?

f) Tenemos que decidir quien va coordinar el proyecto y debe empezar a preparar la parte operativa, buscar los tecnicos, etc. Fausto, Luis?

HABLE CON LOS DOS. QUIZAS LOS DOS COMPARTEN.

3. El plan operativo deberiamos trabajar con el coordinador del proyecto y en base a la decision sobre que alternativa vamos a implementar. Yo podria ayudar al que va reponsabilizarse de la coordinacion.

QUIZAS TIENE QUE VER CON LA DECISION... POR HACER EL PLAN OPERATIVO, PODEMOS APRENDER MUCHO, SI ES FACTIBLE HACER TODOS LOS SITIOS, ETC., NO SE

4. Esta dificil. Se ha formado un circulo ermetico que no permite acceder a los contactos que tenemos. Casi todos tienen apagados sus celulares o han cambiado de numero. A proposito, mañana habra ralajo aqui en Quito por la instalacion del nuevo congreso. La gente se esta organizando para darles una bueva bienvenida.

CON HUEVOS, MIERDA, MOLOTOV, ETC.

ACUERDEME: TENEMOS QUE HABLAR DEL DOCUMENTALISTAS... ESTOY DANDO ME CUENTA DE UNA COSA.

Hablamos mas tarde.

LY

> Tres cosas:

>

> 1) Kohn dice que pueda mandar 35,000 la proxima semana. Esta bien?

> 2) Tenemos los presupuestos para el peritaje global?

> 3) Necesitaríamos planes operativos para el PG? Quien lo hace?

> 4) Estamos haciendo esfuerzos para que seamos invitados a la toma?

>

> Voy a ver Kohn pronto. Hablamos por la tarde?

>

> SRD

>

> --

> Steven Donziger

> 212-570-4499 (land)
> 212-570-9944 (fax)
> 917-566-2526 (cell)
>
> Steven R. Donziger
> Law Offices of Steven R. Donziger, P.C.
> 245 W. 104th St., #7D
> New York, New York 10025
> Email: sdonziger@gmail.com
>

--

Steven Donziger
212-570-4499 (land)
212-570-9944 (fax)
917-566-2526 (cell)

Steven R. Donziger
Law Offices of Steven R. Donziger, P.C.
245 W. 104th St., #7D
New York, New York 10025
Email: sdonziger@gmail.com <<mailto:sdonziger@gmail.com>>